
 
 
 
 

 
 
DT:  July 7, 2007   

 
TO: All Vista Research Group Customers, Contractors and Inspectors                                                                                                                                                     
 
FR: Jim Chandler 
 
RE: State of Oregon – Product Approvals 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 This letter can be used to provide backflow prevention approval information from the State of 
Oregon for our products. I’ve been in contact with Mr. Terry Swisher, Chief Plumbing Inspector, 
regarding OR State approvals. He indicated that their office does not provide “approval” letters for 
individual products but that I should communicate this information to you for use by dental dealers, 
general contractors, plumbing contractors and local inspectors. 
 
 The following summarizes the backflow installation requirements for Vista Research Group, LLC 
products: 
 
 
1.  VistaClear Dental Waterline Treatment Systems  
 
The VistaClear water systems are approved for use, but since the VistaClear system can be connected 
directly to multiple dental chairs, the main water supply to it is required to be equipped with a R.P. 
device. Each VistaClear has internal backflow protection and individual R.P. devices are not required and 
should not be used on each individual operatory line after the VistaClear. Systems should be installed 
according to manufacturer’s instructions. 
 
 
2.  VistaPure Ultra Pure Water Systems  
 
The VistaPure water systems are approved for use. No R.P. device is required since VistaPure systems 
have a pressurized drain, internal backflow protection, discharge lines are not used on or near dental 
patients and are designed to produce ultra pure water with a TDS of near 000 mg/l. Water stored in the 
pressure tank is vastly higher in quality than the municipal water and presents no aesthetic or health 
hazard.  
 
 If you or anyone involved with our products have questions or need clarification, contact me at the 
number below or Terry Swisher at 503-373-7488. 
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